Lub Dub Funds New Cardiac Rehab Equipment

Thanks to the many runners, walkers, sponsors and volunteers, Lub Dub 2014 raised more than \$24,000. The funds will help pay for new equipment in our Cardiac Rehab Unit. Shown are Lisa Church, Bothwell Regional Health Center Foundation executive director, left; Rick Schlesselman, Foundation treasurer and Lub Dub race director; Kathy Brown, Cardiac Rehab supervisor;



Karl Kramer, of McCarthy Toyota, Lub Dub Champion Sponsor; and Jim Callis, Foundation board member. Proceeds from Lub Dub benefit the Camye Callis Gaspard Memorial Heart Fund, created by Mr. Callis and his family, including Camye's husband David Gaspard.